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As someone who takes voting seriously, and as a busy working mom, mail in voting 

allows me the time to research before voting, and to return my ballot over the course 

of a couple of weeks, at a time that is convenient for me. There is no reason to 

change a system that has been working for Oregonians for years. There has been no 

evidence of fraud committed due to mail in voting: "A review of the vote by mail 

system? by the state’s Legislative Fiscal Office found from 2000-2019 there were 

approximately 61 million ballots cast. Of those, 38 criminal convictions of voter fraud 

were obtained. This amounts to a .00006% rate" 

(https://sos.oregon.gov/elections/Pages/security.aspx). ?I am not even sure why this 

bill has been proposed? Don't waste your time fixing something that isn't broken. 

Please spend your time protecting Oregon against the fascism that is taking over our 

country and making the lives of all Oregonians better instead.  


